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Spill Under Investigation on National Forest at Hungry Horse Reservoir 

 
 

The Hungry Horse District of the Flathead National Forest is investigating an 

apparent spill of an unknown substance into Hungry Horse Reservoir, near the dam.  

The forest is working with Flathead County Emergency Services to manage and 

investigate the incident.   

 

The Forest Service received information Friday afternoon about the situation and 

immediately directed a response team to the scene and coordinated with appropriate 

county and state officials.    
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